
From: | Redacted 

Sent: 11/5/2012 1:20:09 PM
Edward Randolph (efr@cpuc.ca.gov)
Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Allen, Meredith 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Hazlyn Fortune
(hcf@cpuc.ca.gov); Ava Tran (ava.tran@cpuc.ca.gov); Redacted______
( Redacted
(/Q=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=r5sz)jRedacted

To:

Cc:

Samson, Renee

Redacted

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E's CARE High Usage Appeals Process Proposal

Dear Mr. Randolph,

As requested by Energy Division staff at a meeting with PG&E on October 18, 2012, PG&E is 
submitting its revised proposal for the California Alternate Rates for Energy Program.

Redacted

Case Manager, Low Income Programs

Pacific Gas & Electric Company

Redacted
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